
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th May 2022 
 

Visit to Happa Horse Sanctuary 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
As part of PSHE and Citizenship students have been exploring animal habitats and charities. On 
Thursday 26th May students in Wenning will be visiting Happa horse sanctuary where they will look 
at the horses and choose one for the class to sponsor for a year. The class have worked together 
to create animal pictures which we are hoping to make into badges and sell in school to cover the 
costs of the sponsorship. 
 
I am writing to ask for permission to take your son to Happa horse sanctuary on Thursday 26th May 
2022. The trip will take place during school time and students will travel home as normal on 
transport. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
A Huggett 
Teacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Trip to HAPPA (Return to Wenning) 

 
 
Student name: _________________________________________________________________             
 
☐  I give consent for my child to visit Happa Horse Sanctuary on Thursday 26th May 2022. 
 
☐ I confirm the medical information school holds remains current as of Sept 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________________  Date: ____________________________ 
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